 Subject: Exciting News: 'Care Home' Joins VIVALDI Social Care Pilot Study! 

Dear [Recipient], 

We are thrilled to inform you that 'Care Home' is actively participating in the VIVALDI Social Care pilot study, a groundbreaking initiative aimed at reducing infections and improving the quality of lives.

To provide you with an overview of the study, the VIVALDI social care team has created a brief and informative animation narrated by Stephen Fry, which is accessible here. 

In the coming weeks, our team will be engaging in discussions with residents and their relatives regarding this innovative project. To ensure you are well-informed, we have attached information leaflets for your perusal.

Additionally, all pertinent details are available on our website and can be accessed via this link to the project website. https://theoutstandingsociety.co.uk/vivaldi-social-care

It is important to note that the project is nationally funded by the UK Health Security Agency (UKHSA) and supported by Care Rights UK, who are integral project group members.
 
Should you have any inquiries or express a desire to actively participate in this exciting endeavour, please do not hesitate to reach out to us. We welcome your engagement and look forward to your involvement in shaping the success of the VIVALDI Social Care. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] [Your Position] 'Care Home'
